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Yesterday, Iran and the E3+3 agreed an extension to the interim Joint Plan of Action (JPoA)
agreement signed a year ago. The extension is to the end of June 2015 and is intended to allow time
for the parties to settle on a comprehensive agreement, which would be of enormous benefit to
both sides.

The parties are clear that the ongoing negotiations are the best opportunity for years to resolve
issues between them. The extension is to allow further movement on the significant issues which
remain, although this will require flexibility on both sides. Significant progress has been made, it is
said by Philip Hammond, the Foreign Secretary, and a comprehensive agreement remains possible
building on the momentum that the process has gathered so far. The plan is for the negotiations to
recommence in December, leading to an outline agreement within four months followed by
technical negotiations.

We may have hoped for more progress this week, but the process is set to move in the desired
direction. The Chamber will continue to monitor progress and would be pleased to answer
Members’ questions about it as far as we are able in the first half of 2015.

In the meantime trade allowed under the JPoA and under EU law can proceed as now. | would be
most happy to talk to Members about their contracts and ways in which to transact legally with Iran.
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